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June 15, 1978

Robert E. Epler
Route 1
Forest Grove, Oregon 07116

RIl: File No. T-2779

Dear Mr. Ipler:

In accord with auf letter of Anril 14, 1972, we
assume you are no ionger interested in carrying out the
changes proposed by water right transfer application No.
2779; thercfore, the file is being closed.

The $15 examination fee received with your ap-
plication is required by law to be naid into the General
Fund of the State and, therefore, is not refundable.

Sincerely,

Wayne J. Overcash
Water Rights Engineer
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